
Henry Chadwick Primary School 
Year 3 / 4 Newsletter – Autumn 2023 

 

Welcome back after half-term.  

 
 

 

Literacy:  

This half-term we will be basing our literacy on the book ‘Varjak Paw’. We will be looking at 

apostrophes for possession, personal pronouns and different sentence types. We will also 

recap expanded noun phrases, fronted adverbials and prepositions. Nearer Christmas, we will 

be basing our English on The Grumpus. 

Maths: 

Mrs Thurstance will continue to teach year 4 maths and Mrs Barnes will teach 

Year 3.  Children will be altogether on a Friday. Both Year groups will be 

learning formal addition and subtraction before moving on to multiplication and 

division.   

 

Topic: 

After finishing the Vikings, we will be learning about Rain forests.  

 

Our next Science unit will be States of Matter. 

R.E: In R.E, we will be looking at religious traditions within the home.  

 

    

 

P.E: The half term in PE our topics will be gymnastics and swimming.  Please ensure that 

you have both indoor PE footwear.  

PE Tuesday (Swimming) and Thursdays – school kits to be worn. 

 Other:  

Forest School Monday – with weather getter colder, please ensure that children have                

suitable kits in school.  

Jorvik Centre trip – Monday 20th November – Please wear PE kits. Please send extra snacks 

as it will be a long day.   

Reading – please remember to hear your child to read at least three times per week and 

record this in planners. For each five reads recorded, children will get a raffle ticket, 

which will go in to prize draw.  

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Sarah Thurstance.  
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